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Bulletin #6 of 2025. September 4, 2025

CHANGE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN

P/N 520-008 Silicone Oil is now SYNCO SuperLube®

Products Affected: P/N 520-008 Silicone Oil, P/N 525-211 Sealed Pull Pin Overhaul Kit & P/N 505-110
Sealed Pull Pin Assembly.

The current oil used in the pull pins on all models of KMDSI helmets has been in use for over 30 years.
However, through extensive testing at Dive Lab, Inc. in Panama City Beach, Florida, we have decided to
switch to a new silicone oil, SuperLube® 350 CST by SYNCO. The P/N 525-211 Sealed Pull Pin Overhaul
Kit is still available as a standard kit, but the 6 grams of silicone oil are now SuperLube® 350 cst by
SYNCO.

Any older stock of the P/N 520-008 Silicone Qil can be used without issues.
There is no change in price at this time.
No exchanges will be offered.

Always purchase your Kirby Morgan® products from an authorized Kirby Morgan® dealer. A list of all
authorized Kirby Morgan® dealers is available on our website, www.kirbymorgan.com/dealers.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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